
  

Young Adult flood 
bucket event 

The young adults of the UNY 
conference will be gathering to 

make some flood buckets on 
July 13th! This will be a fun time 
of fellowship and discipleship 

amongst young adults!  

 

 

July 13th at 12pm 
There will be lunch provided at 12pm and we will begin making the buckets after! If 
you are a young adult between the ages of 18-35 and want to attend, please RSVP by 

June 23rd  to unyyoungadults@gmail.com  
 

See You There! 
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